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Essential road maintenance on 
Caswell Street, Peak Hill 

July 2025 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is carrying out 
essential road maintenance work on 
Caswell Street in Peak Hill from 
Wednesday 16 July. 

What work are we doing? 

The work will include asphalt patching, which 
involves removing the failing areas of the road 
pavement down to a specific depth and laying 
and compacting new layers of asphaltic concrete 
to provide a more durable and stable pavement 
which creates a smoother road surface.   

Work will occur at four sections of Caswell 
Street, including:   

• Caswell Street, between Bingara Street
and Narra Street

• Caswell Street, between Mingelo Street
and Ween Street

• Caswell Street, 65m North of Ingalba
Street

• Caswell Street, 235m North of Ingalba
Street

We have included a map to show the location of 
our work area. 

When and where we’ll be working 

We will be working between 6am and 5pm, 
Monday to Sunday, from Wednesday 16 July 
2025.   

We will start working at the section closest to 
Bingara Street and progressively move north and 
spend approximately four days at each section, 
weather permitting. 

When working between Mingelo and Ween 
Streets, some overhanging vegetation will 

need to be trimmed to ensure the work is 
completed. 

We expect to complete the work within two 
weeks.  

All work activities and dates are subject to 
weather and site conditions. 

We will let you know in advance if we need to do 
any work outside these times. 

What will this mean for you? 

The work will involve the use of Asphaltic 
Concrete hauling, laying and compacting plants 
and equipment, which generates some noise. We 
will make every effort to minimise noise where 
possible.   

There will be some temporary traffic changes to 
ensure the work zone is safe.   

Single lane closures, intermittent stopping and 
a reduced speed limit of 40km/h will be in place 
during work hours. OSOM vehicles will be 
permitted to travel through the work site during 
daylight hours under the guidance of traffic 
control.     

 All vehicles need to be parked off the street 
during work hours.   

Please keep to the speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 
701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
project team on 1800 167 499 or 
western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

http://www.livetraffic.com/
mailto:western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
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Location of work area  

 

 

Contact us 

 

1800 167 499 

 

 

western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

nswroads.work/westregion 

 

51-55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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